
 
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE  

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE (DRC) MEETING  
 
 
 
LOCATION: Urban Design & Planning Conference Room 
 700 NW 19th Avenue 
 Fort Lauderdale, FL  33311 
 
 
DATE: December 5, 2013 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
    
 
 

Please note that there are no official items scheduled for the 
upcoming Development Review Committee meeting on 
Tuesday, December 10, 2013 and it has therefore been 
cancelled. 
 
Please also note that due to the timing of the upcoming 
Christmas Holiday, the regularly scheduled meeting on 
December 24th has been rescheduled and will be held on 
Tuesday, December 17, 2013.   


